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August 6, 2004 

Dear 
Re: Request for Information 

I am replying to your letter of July 28, 2004 requesting copies of legal accounts rendered 
by to 

I am providing copies of the requested documents, based on the consent of 
which you provided to this office on August 5, 2004.  These are all the legal account 
records, which include the settlement information and legal accounts coding sheets, as 
well as correspondence to and from  with the legal accounts department. 

If you have any questions about the account records, please contact the legal accounts 
department for assistance. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. I am responsible for the decision to grant 
you access to these records.  You may ask for a review of this decision within 30 days of 
receiving this letter by writing to:  The Information and Privacy Commission/Ontario, 80 
Bloor Street West, Suite 1700, Toronto Ontario M5S 2V1, Telephone 1-800-387-0073. 

If you decide to request a review of this decision, please provide the Commissioner’s 
office with the following:  the file number listed at the beginning of this letter; a copy of 
this decision letter; and a copy of the original request for information you sent to our 
institution. 

In addition, you must send an appeal fee to the Commissioner’s office. That appeal fee for 
other than personal information is $25.00. 

Yours truly, 

Ruth Lawson 
General Counsel 
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